
 
 

 

 

 

 

31/7/2019 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

On the occasion of today’s press reports, “MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS S.A.” (the 

Company) hereby announces that in the context of managing its corporate affairs it has been 

in constant discussions for its debt restructuring or/and refinancing; no information required 

to be disclosed according to law has resulted to date in this regard. According to its policy the 

Company does not intend to proceed with commenting the diverse information receiving 

publicity daily. The Company will proceed without delay with disclosing information 

concerning an event or a set of circumstances which may reasonably be expected to be 

completed in accordance with current legislation. The Company invites the investors to base 

their investment decisions exclusively on official Announcements or Press Releases issued by 

the Company. 


